
 

 

Serres,  29/05/09 

PRESS RELEASE 
«DROMEAS S.A expands to Middle East»   

 

On Friday, May 29, 2009, 12 Financial and Commercial attachés from the Arabic Embassies, 

accredited to Greece, visited the facilities of the company “PAPAPANAGIOTOU S.A – 

DROMEAS”. The  business mission was initiated by the Prefectural Administration of Serres in 

collaboration with the Arab-Hellenic Chamber of Commerce and Development in order to 

reinforce the economic relations between the two countries, and especially with the prefecture 

of Serres.    

 

The Financial and Commercial attachés had the opportunity, during their visit, to meet the 

supreme Greek industrial unit of production for office furniture, to be informed for the fully 

vertical production procedures, the latest technical equipment, as well as the innovative and 

qualitative series of DROMEAS ‘ products.       

 

Respectively, the senior managers were informed by the Financial and Commercial attachés 

for the current economic situation, the limitations and opportunities for investments, the market 

opening – up, and the general business climate in the United Emirates. The ultimate goal was 

to be approached possibilities for cooperation between these countries. 

 

The chairman of the company, Mr. Athanassios Papapanagiotou mentioned that “the next step 

that DROMEAS will pursue, after the successful enter in the European market, is to enter in 

the Middle East market.” DROMEAS S.A has already completed with great success projects in 

the Middle East as: 

• Saudi Arabia – Transportation Center, Communication Center, Military Hospital.  

• United Arabic Emirates – Municipality of Sharjah  

• Egypt – International Airport Sharm El Sheikh & Luxor  



 

• Armenia – Communication Organization and other private firms. 

 


